Dear Brothers and Sisters,

Hope this letter finds everyone well, I am doing well and enjoying the warmer weather here. I appreciate each and everyone of you, your prayers and your continued support.

All of the doctors that have cared for me during this time, have released me from their care and I am only having to see my family doctor now. It is a relief to Shane and I both, not to have to see multiple doctors every week. All my doctors have given me a clean bill of health, except for the lingering effects from my stroke.

I know without all of your prayers I wouldn't have made it this far. Also, with the help of your support, we have been able to pay off all my medical co-pays that I have had from all the different doctors and hospitals.

Shane is able to get me up daily in my power chair and I am able to stay in it a couple hours each day. I enjoy getting outside and sitting with Cathy and watching Shane work in the yard. Without the chair, I wouldn't be able to get up at all.

I ask that you continue to pray for Cathy and I. Again, I will never be able to thank you enough for continuing to support me during this time.

Feel free to call Shane anytime @ 706-618-6171 for updates.

I hope you all have a wonderful summer and enjoy time with your loved ones.

Sincerely,

Dr. Bobby Brindle